
Have you heard about the great changes to 
Wisconsin’s Medicaid Purchase Plan? 
 

Exciting changes have happened to the Medicaid 
Purchase Plan (MAPP). These changes make MAPP an 
even better option for people with disabilities who are 
working, or interested in work, to get Medicaid and 
earn and save more money.  

Join this webinar with Megan Koch from Employment 
Resources, Inc. and self-advocate David Pinno to learn:  

⇒ The basics of MAPP and who is eligible  
⇒ How MAPP helps people with disabilities earn 

and save more money 
⇒ Recent changes that were made to make MAPP 

premiums much more affordable 

 

Wednesday, June 30, 2021 from 1pm to 2pm 

- Or - 

Thursday, July 15, 2021 from 10am to 11am  
 

The webinar is free. Please register in advance for the date that works for you:  

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJApcO6orjIqHtAaQ6xotvl3VKKEs6eUNDie 

After registering, you will receive a Zoom webinar link and dial-in # 

For questions, please email Molly Cooney at the Wisconsin Board for People with 
Developmental Disabilities at molly.cooney@wisconsin.gov or (608) 266-0266 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJApcO6orjIqHtAaQ6xotvl3VKKEs6eUNDie
mailto:molly.cooney@wisconsin.gov

